
AddiƟonal Training OpƟons: 
March 13th, 7:00 p.m. - Rose Hill Fire StaƟon, 911 N. Rose Hill Rd, Rose Hill 
March 17th, 7:00 p.m. - Wilbur Wiens Community Bldg, 315 Main, Towanda 
April 1st,  7:00 p.m. - Whitewater River Consolidated FD, 206 S. Main, Whitewater 
April 10th, 7:00 p.m. - Andover City Hall, 1609 E. Central Ave., Andover 

This program is the result of a cooperaƟve effort  
between Butler County Emergency Management and 

the NaƟonal Weather Service Office in Wichita. 

Even though it someƟmes feels like Winter will never end, Spring will be here before we know it 
(whether you believe the groundhog or not).  That means that we also need to change our 

thinking from frozen thoughts to severe weather preparaƟons.  Knowing that it only takes one 
bad weather day to significantly change a life, it makes sense to be as prepared as possible before 

the sky turns dark. 

One important step is to learn everything you can about how storms form and how to idenƟfy 
those “red flags” that tell you it’s Ɵme to take acƟon. The annual “Storm Fury on the Plains” 

presentaƟons are a fun and interesƟng way to get that informaƟon — and if you’ve aƩended this 
before, it can be a great refresher to get you in the storm safety mindset.  

This program is open to the public and offered free of charge. No pre-registraƟon is required. If 
you are interested in learning more about severe weather in Kansas, make plans now to join us!  

 
If you have any quesƟons, contact Butler County Emergency Management  

at (316) 733-9796. 


